VLK

Mr. Garry Ryan

Executive Manager of Construction, Planning and Growth
Denton ISD

230 N. Mayhill Rd

Denton, TX 76208

Reference: Strickland Middle School Additions and Renovations
Portable Buildings IGMP
Project No. 1846.00

Dear Garry:

We received proposals Tuesday, March 19, 2019 for the construction of the decking, stairs, ramps, and
railings necessary to provide access to the existing portables at Strickland Middle School and for the
electrical service necessary to activate the portables. This scope of work is necessary to be constructed
before the end of the school year to allow the staff to relocate and make way for areas of demolition
which is scheduled to occur this summer.

The interim GMP in the amount of $365,000 represents fair value for the scope of work and is
recommended for approval.

udiser

Leesa Vardeman, AlA
Principal

Sincerely,

Copy: Ms. Debbie Monschke
Mr. Paul Andress
Mr. Damon Maldonado
File



